


initiated by the Student Society of McGill University (SSMU) for a Fall Study 
Break.  
On 25 June 2015, Kathleen Massey submitted a consultation request to MAUT 
regarding a proposal initiated but SSMU for a fall study break. In its 16 
September 2015 meeting, Council authorized a working group comprising 
Alenoush Saroyan, VP Internal, Renee Sieber, and Caroline Riches. The working 
group developed a survey to seek input from our membership. Based on input 




